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Happy New Year! 
 
We ended 2016 on a high winning the AMP Financial Planning New Practice of the Year 
award for 2016 (Victoria).  The AMP Financial Planning Adviser Awards recognise the great 
work performed by advisers and practices.  The new practice of the year award category 
is for planners who have been working with AMP for less than 3 years. 
 
2017 brings change to some important areas that could impact your retirement or your 
retirement plans: 
 
  •  Age Pension payments will be different for many people from January 
 
  •  Changes to the limits that you can contribute into super come into play on the 1st  
     July this year.   
 
We’re always happy to talk you through these changes and how they impact you. Pick up 
the phone and give us a call.  
 
The financial markets on the whole have behaved themselves throughout December and 
January, but issues like the potential conflict in the South China Sea and how Mr Trump 
goes running the largest economy in the world, leave many feeling uncertain about the 
future.  We encourage you to speak to us about your concerns. 
 
We’d love to hear your feedback on our newsletter, so please let us know what you think 
via the contact details below.  If you have a particular topic you’d like to know more about 
please tell us and we can include this in future editions. 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
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